
From: Tim Womack <twomack@scacog.org>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov
CC: 'Zavoras, Catherine'cZavoras@aging.sc.gov

Dickinson, Gerrygdickinson@aging.sc.gov
'psahelp@aging.sc.gov'psahelp@aging.sc.gov
Broome, Darryldbroome@aging.sc.gov
Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
'Watson, Dale'dwatson@aging.sc.gov

Date: 11/27/2017 3:07:24 PM
Subject: RE: Legal Services Contract Review

Attachments: DOC002.pdf

Hey Catherine,
 
Please, see if the wording works for you all now. I changed the sentence to say “SCLS shall not contact the Lieutenant 
Governor’s Office on Aging for any technical assistance without including/copying the AAA.”
 
Let me know if this works or if you’d like another rewording. The contract is attached above.
 
Thanks,
Tim
 
From: Catherine McNicoll [mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Friday, November 17, 2017 4:29 PM
 
To: Tim Womack
 
Cc: 'Zavoras, Catherine'; Dickinson, Gerry; 'psahelp@aging.sc.gov'; Broome, Darryl; Danny Varat; 'Watson, Dale'
 
Subject: Legal Services Contract Review
 
Good Afternoon Director Womack,
 
Please find attached a letter regarding your Legal Services Contract for 2017-2018.
 
Please contact me if you have any questions.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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